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Julia Chalmers

From: Nigel Bryce <n.bryce@ryderconsulting.co.nz>
Sent: Monday, 25 July 2016 9:30 AM
To: Morgan Sandeman
Cc: Julia Chalmers; Craig Barr
Subject: Fwd: Submitter 661 - Land Information New Zealand

Hi Morgan, 
 
Can you please print out this email, as I will need to confirm that this submission is deferred. 
 
Cheers Nigel 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
 
From: Scott <scott@southernland.co.nz> 
Date: 7 July 2016 3:52:29 PM NZST 
To: Nigel Bryce <n.bryce@ryderconsulting.co.nz> 
Cc: Craig Barr <Craig.Barr@qldc.govt.nz> 
Subject: Submitter 661 - Land Information New Zealand 
 
 
Good afternoon Nigel, 
  
As discussed I would just like to confirm that the submission that we have lodged on behalf of Land Information New 
Zealand (#661) has been deferred to the hearing on mapping. The submission seeks the rezoning of land on 
Peninsula Road and includes the insertion of location specific objectives, policies and rules relating to the site. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Scott 
  
SCOTT EDGAR 
Planner 
BA (Hons), MRTPI, Assoc. NZPI 
  

SOUTHERN LAND 
SURVEYING Ι PLANNING Ι LAND DEVELOPMENT 
  
Email:       scott@southernland.co.nz  
Phone:     03 443 5577           Extension 831                    
Mob:       021 048 1313 
                          

www.southernland.co.nz 

  
 Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 
  
This message may contain confidential and LEGALLY PRIVILEGED information intended only for the sole use of the addressee(s) named above.  If you have received this message in error, please 
destroy the original message and notify Southern Land CKL immediately.  If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that the use, review, dissemination, distribution or copying of 
this document is strictly prohibited.  Any views or opinions expressed in this email (unless otherwise stated) may not represent those of Southern Land Limited. 
  

 
Nigel Bryce 
Associate Director / Planner 
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T  03 477 2119 
F  03 477 3119 
C  027 4829 190 
Email n.bryce@ryderconsulting.co.nz 
 
Ryder Consulting Limited 
195 Rattray Street 
PO Box 1023 
Dunedin 9054 
 
This message is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you must not read or do anything else with this message. If you have received this 
message in error please tell us immediately by return email and then destroy this email. Thank you. 
 


